Let’s Go Round Again

University
p4 of Dundee

From the Curator of Museum Services at the University of Dundee :

Our new exhibition is open in the Lamb Gallery :

Let’s Go Round Again


http://www.government-world.com/lets-go-round-again/
https://blogger.googleusercontent.com/img/a/AVvXsEhN9-K36nL4lqmWzNbYu5BKFptUvTDTwW2Sx532no0zqAOW9WYcRc9YSGJCPoud3QNPr5EbShrHdxAnlexJf5DhClehBnE-sl5su5IqF4qiAKjhiH2EFWXzvvZm2xlW6v3O-SjqMrTtUnv7bimgLduUXd9Ugtx_d2XlFl3EPoK42cBkyfYsvug=s1053

Runs until 22 April 2022, Monday to Friday 9.30am-7pm
Lamb Gallery, Tower Building, University of Dundee

This exhibition features a selection of work by artists and designers who
studied at Duncan of Jordanstone College of Art in Dundee in 1968-72.

Since graduating they have followed many different paths, in art education
and administration, social work, graphic design and photography among others.

Now they have reunited to show new work alongside some of their original
student pieces. The show features a diverse range of paintings, textiles,
jewellery, photographs, prints and ceramics.

More information and booking details -
www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/lets-go-round-again-tickets-258613870047



http://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/lets-go-round-again-tickets-258613870047

